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Jericho Monthly Meeting
4010 E County Rd 100 S
Winchester, In 47394

March 4, 2012

Dear Friends throughout Indiana Yearly Meeting,

Jericho Monthly Meeting along with Ministry and Oversight reaffirm our minute dated October 30, 2011
(see attached). Considering Model A and Model B we have some concerns. Although we prefer Model
B, we greatly fear the action of disbanding TYM to form two groups will greatly weaken our religious
organization. We stand firm in the belief of a strong central leadership which continues to use the
guidelines of Faith and Practice. We are hesitant to make a decision before understanding details
concerning the financial implications as well as the organizational structure of any model.

Chris Peacock Martin Wells Eric Frazier
Clerk, Monthly Meeting Pastor Clerk, Ministry and Oversight
Yearly Meeting Office

4715 N. Wheeling Avenue
Muncie, Indiana 47304

Jericho Monthly Meeting
4010 E. County Rd. 100 S.
Winchester, Indiana 47394

July 8, 2012

Dear Friends throughout Indiana Yearly Meeting,

Having received no new information concerning the details of reconfiguration and financial
implications, our position has not changed.

Please refer to our previous communications dated October 30, 2011 and March 4, 2012.

Chris Peacock Martin Wells Ed’Thornburg
Clerk, Monthly Meeting Pastor Clerk, Ministry and Oversight




